
   December is a busy month in Mexico! In cooperation with
Bible Fellowship of Puerto Morelos, we are distributing
Christmas packages to children in the poorest sections of
town. In addition to a toy, our bags include items for personal
hygiene, school supplies, and special foods that kids love.

Merry Christmas !
Living Faith Ministries International Wishes You a

    We are also handing out packages of diapers, baby wipes, lotion, and other
items for mothers of infants.  Earlier this month, we partnered with a local teen
sports program to distribute used clothing to impoverished families. Over 100
people lined up to receive free clothing. 

   Our mountain of cereal boxes (pictured) shows just one of the items included
in the packages. We will be handing out 75 packages just in time to make
Christmas a little more special for elementary-age kids. 

The Best Gift Ever!

At a recent Bible study, six
teens made professions of
faith! The study is led by a
young couple, Itan and Carla,
who have tirelessly labored to
bring the Gospel to the youth
of Puerto Morelos. They are
being mentored by our own 

associate missionary, Jesse Fecundo. We are thrilled to have this young couple
working with us!



     We were honored to attend our first
wedding in Mexico, which took place in a
Christian church. The bride is a part of our
English-language class and her family are
active church members. The ceremony lasted
90 minutes and included a full sermon. It was
wonderful to know that we are no longer
considered outsiders.

We are especially thankful for the generous support of Hope
Fellowship. Not only are they a faithful monthly donor, but they are
also our sending church and they share our newsletter with all the
members. Thanks, Hope Fellowship, for your essential prayers and
constant encouragement as we minister in Mexico!

Prayer Requests

A December Wedding

Donor of the Month: 
Hope Fellowship in Cumming, GA

Pray for Santa and Toño as they head to Mexico
City for more reconstructive surgery on Toño’s eye.
Pray for the spiritual condition of the children who
will be receiving our Christmas packages. 
Pray that God will continue to root out the many   
false doctrines being taught in our community.
Pray for Jesse, Carla, Itan, and ourselves as we
work diligently to bring the Gospel to the poor.

Wondering how you can be a part of this ministry?

You can partner with us in one of three ways:
pray, volunteer, or give. 

To find out more, visit our website.

www.LivingFaithInternatiional.org
Give Today


